
 

September 2024 
  
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
THEATRE TRIP ‘AN INSPECTOR CALLS’ – 14 JANUARY 2025 
 
We are pleased to be able to offer places for Year 10 and 11 to attend a theatre trip to see ‘An Inspector 
Calls’ at the Lowry Theatre in Manchester on Tuesday, 14 January. 
 
An Inspector Calls is hailed as the theatrical event of its generation, winning more awards than any other 
production in history. It is also a GCSE text and having the opportunity to see the play performed live on 
stage will not only enhance students understanding of the play but also their ability to think critically about 
it. We have places available for Year 10 and 11 as we do not always have the opportunity to see the play 
each year.  
 
The price will be £34.50 which includes the ticket and return transport. The group will travel by coach and 
leave school at around 12:30pm. We expect to return to Priory around 5.15pm. It is essential that pupils 
have a fully charged mobile phone with them and I must also ask that you organise your child’s collection 
from school well in advance.  
 
There will be an early lunch at school that day to enable pupils who would ordinarily have a school dinner 
to do so.  Pupils are asked to wear school uniform for the trip.  Pupils may also like to bring a small 
amount of spending money/bank card if they wish to buy refreshments or souvenirs at the theatre.    
 
The closing date for places is Friday, 11 October when the full amount of £34.50 is required, 
however, this will close earlier if places are filled. If you would like your child to attend the trip, 
please make the required payment via the school’s online payment system, SCOPay*, where you will also 
be required to provide parental consent. This replaces the need to complete a reply slip.    
 
Before the trip, please inform the school of any recent updates to emergency contacts and medical 
conditions we may not already be aware of.  
 
Any queries can be directed to me via email at l.webster@priory.lancs.sch.uk  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs L Webster 
Teacher of English 
 
*All parents have access to SCOPay www.scopay.com/login, the school’s online payment facility.  If you need  
a reminder of your login, please email Mrs Cookson, Finance Officer, at j.cookson@priory.lancs.sch.uk.   
Further information is available at www.priory.lancs.sch.uk/parents/internet-payments 

mailto:l.webster@priory.lancs.sch.uk
http://www.scopay.com/login
mailto:j.cookson@priory.lancs.sch.uk
http://www.priory.lancs.sch.uk/parents/internet-payments

